
• 
TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

FEBRUARY 15, 1988 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers J. V. Stone 

Bernard Samples 
Sally Beals 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Stephen King 

Mr. Kenning advised that the Joint Meeting between 
Centerville City Council, Washington Township Trustees and the 
Centerville City School Board has been scheduled for Thursday, 
March 10, 1988 to begin at 7:30 P.M. in the Washington Township 
Government Center. 

Mr. Kenning presented to Council samples of nameplates for 
use in the Council Chambers. Council concurred with the brown 
woodgrain, white lettering. 

• Mr. Kenning informed Council that former Chief of Police and 

• 

City Manager for the City of Centerville James Smith passed away 
this day. 

Mr. Kenning presented to Council a packet prepared for 
presentation to new appointees to City Boards and Commissions . 
Council concurred with said packet. 

Mrs. McLaughlin advised that the term of Ronald Helms will 
soon expire on the Sister City Committee. Council concurred with 
Mr. Helm's reappointment. 

Mayor Heintz updated Council concerning the City's 
establishment of a Joint Recreation District and the Township's 
proposal for the purchase of the YMCA facility on State Route 
725. Council concurred that the Resolution establishing a Joint 
Recreation District be added to the Council Meeting Agenda this 
date. 
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Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


